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February 26, 2013 

 

 

Tim Adams, CEO 

IRP, Inc. 

 

 

To All Law Enforcement: 

 

J.B. Hunt Transport, Inc., renewed its account, and all registration fees were paid for the 2013 

registration year.  This notice is being issued so that the Registrant has sufficient time to get the 

registration credentials to the vehicles in question. 

 

Please accept this letter as valid registration credentials for J.B. Hunt Transport, Inc., until March 

31, 2013.  At that time, the Registrant should have had sufficient time to get the registration 

credentials in the vehicles, and this notice should be disregarded. 

 

If I can be of any further assistance to you, please contact me at (405) 522-5679. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

OKLAHOMA CORPORATION COMMISSION 

 

 

 

 

 Keith Powell, Administrator 

Transportation Division/IFTA-IRP 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


